Chi Yun School 19-20 Announcement PO44E Announcement-in-charge : Ms. Chung Lai Kuen

Chi Yun School
The Resignation of Principal, Mr. Mak Man Chiu and
Arrangement for Acting Appointment

30" December, 2019
Dear Parents,

The Incorporated Management Committee (IMC) of Chi Yun School received the resignation letter
of Principal Mak Man-Chiu on 23" December 2019 and has approved his resignation with effect
from 1! January 2020.

In order to allow no interruption to school operation, the IMC has reviewed the existing teaching
staff structure. Senior Teacher Ms. Chung Lai Kuen is recommended to be appointed, for
administrative convenience, as the Principal (Acting) from 1% January 2020 to head the School.

The IMC will start the recruitment of Principal at an appropriate time in the near future.

The IMC would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation to Principal Mak for

all the hard work and efforts he has contributed to the School in the past years.

Yours sincerely,

Regina WONG
Supervisor, Chi Yun School



